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  Chermside Branch   
                     PO Box 2073; Chermside Qld. 4032 
              Nationalseniors.com.au/get involved/branches/chermside 

  Newsletter – SEPTEMBER 3rd 2021 
Good morning members.  Thank you for the Committee members for 

renominating for the next year and thank you to our members for nominating us for 

another year. It was good to have a few more members attending our August meeting.   

To our members who attended the Hummingbird House Fundraising morning last 

month, thank you I am sure you enjoyed the morning whether you were lucky or not.  

Thanks  

Barbara for filling in as secretary while Margaret was recovering from her fall, nice to 

See her back with us.  Sorry to hear Anne is having more doctor visits. Although we 

have had some cooler weather, I hope spring has finally arrived.  I hope you enjoy your 

morning. Stay safe and well.      JENNY.    

  

 
 
 
 
  
 
                  
 42 Members  attended the August  Social Meeting.  There were  9 Apologies.  Guest 
Speaker was Peter See. 
                                                              
NSA have advised you can pay/or renew your membership fees direct to NSA or if you 
prefer you can still pay your fees at our Meetings (before meeting if possible please).  
Your  NSA    pre-paid envelopes  would be greatly appreciated to  help with postage 
costs. 

All Club Business:   President   Jenny Tidey OAM 3491 9138 
                            Mobile:  0409 108 358                           

                                                               E-mail: jennytidey@bigpond.com 
Meeting Apologies:        Membership             Jeanette Daff   3264 5890  

               Mobile:   0423 579 621 
                                                               E-Mail: jeanettedaff37@gmail.com 

Care Concerns:    Welfare                  June Kerrigan Mobile:  0411 056 440 
Tours:     Organiser    John Canterbury   3356 7405                         
               Mobile:   0411 046 179  

                           E-mail:  jncgrange@optusnet.com.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MESSAGE FROM COMMITTEE RE WELFARE … 

 

As soon as you are aware of any Club member who is 

unwell, in hospital, etc. would you please let June (0411 056 

440) know immediately so contact can be made with them.   

           The Committee would be most grateful – thank you. 

 

 

September Birthdays:  Barbara Coleman, Gary Coleman, Kathleen 

Devlin, Janet Kelly, Beris Wilson. 

September Anniversary: Jeanette & Peter Daff 1971 50 years. 
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AUGUST 19th MONTHLY SOCIAL MEETING & MORNING TEA 
9.05am for 10am AND ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING.                     $10 
 Guest Speaker will be Peter See who will speak about 
 issues you might have with digital technology. 
 
 
AUGUST 26th LUNCH WILL BE BOOKED AT BRACKEN RIDGE 
11.30 for Noon TAVERN, 154 BARRETT STREET. BRACKEN RIDGE. 
 

For numbers please put your name in the book at the  
door if you would like to attend. 

 
 
SEPTEMBER 9th LUNCH WILL BE BOOKED AT ALBANY CREEK  
11.30 for Noon TAVERN, 730 ALBANY CREEK ROAD, ALBANY  
 CREEK. 
 

For numbers please put your name in the book at the  
door if you would like to attend. 

 
 
SEPTEMBER 16th  MONTHLY SOCIAL MEETING & MORNING TEA. $10 
9.05am for 10am       Guest Speaker will be Anne McDonald from Uniforms4kids. 
 
 
SEPTEMBER 23rd  A WALK & TALK LUNCH WILL TAKE PLACE AT  
10.30am SWEENEY RESERVE, 1  OLD DAYBORO ROAD, PETRIE. 
      (You will need to take your own lunch) 

For numbers please put your name in the book at the  
door if you would like to attend. 

 
 
SEPTEMBER 30th LUNCH WILL BE BOOKED AT CHERMSIDE TAVERN 
11.30 for Noon. WESTFIELDS CHERMSIDE. 
          (at the eatery Big W end of Shopping Centre) 

 
For numbers please put your name in the book at the  
door if you would like to attend.   

 
 
OCTOBER 14th ANNUAL CATERED BBQ LUNCH AT JOHN GOSS     $10 

PARK, MAUNDRELL TERRACE, CHERMSIDE WEST. 
Food to be provided - sausages, onions, salad and selection of cakes. 
Bring your own plates, cutlery, drinking utensils, tea/coffee. 
For numbers please put your name in the book at the  
door if you would like to attend. 

 
 
OCTOBER 21st     SOCIAL MEETING & MORNING TEA        $10 
9.05am for 10am    Guest Speaker will be Phil Adams from the Royal Historical      
     Society. 
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OCTOBER 28th LUNCH WILL BE BOOKED AT ASPLEY HOTEL,  
11.30 for Noon 1247 GYMPIE ROAD, ASPLEY.   

 
For numbers please put your name in the book at the  
door if you would like to attend. 
 

REMINDERS 

 

When applicable please place the correct money for our events in a sealed envelope 
with your name, the amount of money, the purpose and date of event on the outside. 
This makes reconciliation much easier. 
 
To prove authority to be served lunch you MUST wear your NSA name badge on outings 
including lunches.       ***  If  you need to purchase a badge please see John *** 
 

                 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

                 

 
 
 
 
 
 
A CATHOLIC JOKE FOR ALL FAITHS … 
 
An old nun who was living in a convent next to a construction site noticed 
the course language of the workers and decided to spend some time with 
them to correct their ways. 
 
She decided she would take her lunch and sit with them, so she put her 
sandwich in a brown paper bag and walked over to the spot where men  
were eating. Sporting a big smile, she walked up to the group and asked 
“any of you men know Jesus Christ?”  They shook their heads and looked  
at each other, very confused.  
 
Then one of the workers looked up and yelled out “Anybody up there know  
Jesus Christ?”  One of the steelworkers yelled “Why?” The worker yelled  
back, “Cause his mum’s here with his lunch.” 

 

 
 
 

IF YOU WISH TO MAKE A LATE BOOKING OR CANCELLATION 

FOR A LUNCH PLEASE CONTACT OUR OUTDOOR ACTIVITIES 

OFFICER, BARBARA COLEMAN ….. PHONE: 3381 2216                                                                                   

MOBILE: 0413 494 693 or e-mail gazzabarb@bigpond.com 

ooroggazzabarbgazzgazzabarb@bigpond.com 

 

If you change your contact details please tell Secretary   
Margaret Brandt (3353 3644), or e-mail 

mab25@bigpond.com     so records can be amended. 
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